
Application for Phi Eta Sigma Honor Society  
  

General Instruction  
  
There is no application form to be completed for Phi Eta Sigma. Eligible undergraduate first-year 
students will be contacted by the Phi Eta Sigma moderator.  
  
Deadline  
Your Phi Eta Sigma information form and membership dues must be received by April 3, 2023.   
  
Phi Eta Sigma does not accept applications during the Fall semester.  
  
Specific questions about Phi Eta Sigma may be directed to Phi Eta Sigma’s moderator:   

Dr. Leah Hutton Blumenfeld, Phi Eta Sigma  
Department of History & Political Science, O’ Laughlin 241  

(305) 899-3386; lblumenfeld@barry.edu  
 

General questions regarding the honor societies may be directed to:   
Dr. Javier Gonzalez, Chair, Honors Committee, POW 228  jagonzalez@barry.edu   

  
  
 
NO FAX OR ELECTRONIC SUBMISSIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED. SIGNATURES ON ALL FORMS AND LETTERS  
OF RECOMMENDATION MUST BE ORIGINAL.  
  



Form updated on 9/30/2020  
  


